STUDENTS EXCHANGE AT TTPU CONTINUES

On June 24, 2022, a meeting with students who won scholarships to study in Italy took place at Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent. About 40 TTPU students will study for Fall Semester 2022 at Politecnico di Torino (Italy) under the Erasmus exchange program. Most students will receive their monthly stipends of 850 euro throughout the semester, plus their round-trip tickets will be covered.





Vice-rector for Academic and Scientific Affairs of TTPU, Fulvio Rinaudio, spoke to students at the meeting, which was held in an interactive format. Students received all necessary answers to their questions about living and studying in Italy.

For information: Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent conducts an Erasmus exchange program with Politecnico di Torino for 2nd and 3rd year students. Period of study: Fall semester 2022 The program involves students of Mechanical Engineering and Computer Engineering.

In addition to Italy, TTPU students also may spend one or two semesters under exchange programs in Poland, Spain, Germany, Russia, Kazakhstan, South Korea, Lithuania and more.